To: Vineeta Mathur
Principal Planner
Land Use Bureau

From: Joshua Polur, Inspector I
Stamford Health Departmen

Date: January 30, 2023

Re: 29 Intervale Road and 131 & 139 Turn of River Road
Subdivision Application # 4046

Per your request for comments for the above referenced Subdivision Application. The Stamford
Health Department has reviewed the plan titled “Site Development Plan Map depicting 131 & 139
Turn of River Road and 29 Intervale Road”, prepared for TH1, LLC & HB Capital LLC”,
submitted by Redniss & Mead Land Surveying, dated received January 9, 2023.

Initial review of the site plan, and review of Health Department files, has revealed the following:
e The proposed development in recognized as being connected to Stamford municipal sewer
system.
e The property is also recognized as being served by a municipal water.

Based on this information supplied by Redniss & Mead, the Stamford Health Department has no
objections to this proposed Sub-division as submitted.

Should you have further questions or comments regarding this matter, please feel free to contact
Joshua Polur, at 203-977-5569.




